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“A lake for every child”


The town of Winter Haven in Florida is currently the location of an ecological conundrum.  The development of the area has been called into question, as many people want to preserve the many lakes that abound the area.  Senator Blowsmoke and Representative Foghorn have both taken opposing stands in the preservation of the lakes. Blowsmoke claims that preserving only the five largest lakes, and permitting development on the rest, can save the majority of lake area. Rather than area, Foghorn believes that the shoreline is impe
rative to save and suggests saving all but the largest five in order to save the majority of the lakes’ perimeters.  Thus the question is which is more important, lake area or perimeter.


While both are technically correct regarding the majorities of area and perime
ter, Senator Blowsmoke’s plan for Winter Haven is not the right choice; rather the proposal of Representative Foghorn is the way to go. The reasons for this choice is that the plan to save area over perimeter will ultimately hurt the ecosystem more than help it. By limiting the water supply of Winter Haven to just five lakes, there is going to be competition among the animals for territorial rights to those areas. This tension between the natural orders could cause some species, once commonly found in Winter Haven, to no longer thrive. But by preserving the rest of the lakes, there would be much less competition for shoreline, retaining a balanced ecosystem.  Also by permitting development of the larger lakes, there is a far less chance of the destruction of any of the lakes, as the big lakes would be developed not destroyed, whereas the smaller lakes would not benefit from development as much and would be destroyed so that the land could be used. Thus development of the five largest lakes, and preservation of the rest accomplishes the desires of Winter Haven while still maintaining ecological balan
ce.  

�Better:  believes that it is imperative to save the shoreline 


�You could be much more specific about the results of your calculations here – mention the 58% and 62% figures that you computed.  


�OK, I think your recommendation is the one that makes better sense here, although maybe not for the reason you give.  The more important factor is the biodiversity of the lake shoreline habitat.  Many fish, birds, insects, small animals like frogs, etc., “make their livings” on shorelines.  So preserving that habitat is important to preserve more of those species. 





Note that as a side effect, permitting development of the larger lakes makes it possible for humans to use those lakes for activities like boating, fishing, etc.  Those would be less attractive on the smaller lakes.  So if you look at it that way, the Foghorn bill is a win-win situation. 





Calculations:  5/5


Essay:  13/15





Total 18/20









